
March 13, 2017 

THE SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 

TO THE   

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Board Meeting – 6:30 pm 

• Attended Pioneer’s Superintendents Open Discussion Meeting. 
• Attended the Galion Chamber Meeting. 
• Attended the Crawford County Superintendent’s Meeting.  
• Attended Kiwanis meetings. 
• Held monthly Principal’s Meeting. 
• Attended the Evaluation Committee Meeting. 
• Attended the Transportation Department Bi-monthly transportation meeting.  
• Attended several athletic events.  
• Attended the Crawford Reads 20 Kick-Off Meeting in Bucyrus. 
• Met with Charlene Parkinson, Ronnie Rinehart, and the sales rep from Apple regarding our 1 

to 1 device program. 
• Met with Richard Hostetler- Shelby’s Food Service Director. 
• Met with the HS guidance department and administration, along with Jennifer Allerding and 

Paul Wheeler, regarding the HS course offering guide. 
• Met with Grant Garverick, Charlene Parkinson, Beth Rutledge, and the NEOLA rep, Ed 

Swartz, to review policy changes. 
• Participated in the Galion Administrator Leadership training, provided by Steve Mohr, using 

the John Maxwell leadership model. 
• Went through additional Leader Literacy training through Step by Step Learning. 
• Attended the OCSEA presentation at the GMS to the students selected as recipients of 

vouchers to cover the cost of the DC and Mohican trip.  
• Met with Mayor Tom O’Leary and Lyn McKeever regarding the RT. 598 construction project. 
• Participated in an interview with Tom O’Leary on recycling hosted by Stephanie Kiger’s 3rd 

grade class. 
• Met with Brian Owens and a rep from the Red Horse regarding the excavating of the soccer 

fields. 
• Attended the Central Region OSBA Spring Conference where our Primary School was 

recognized for being an All “A” School and Dennis Long received a Ten-Year Service Award. 
• Attended the Galion Area Betterment Commission meeting. 
• Attended the Galion Chamber Forecast Breakfast. 
• Met with MOESC regarding contracted services for 2017-2018 school year. 

 
 


